
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
LOWELL JOINT SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 
 

 
Lowell Joint School District will hold a Public Hearing to hear 
the Initial Proposal from the Lowell Joint Education Association 
for a Successor Agreement.  The District is required to hold a 
public hearing to encourage participation by parents, teachers, 
members of the community interested in the affairs of the School 
District, and bargaining unit leaders. 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Trustees of the Lowell Joint 

School District at its regular meeting to be held on November 6, 2023, will hold a public 
hearing at which the Board of Trustees shall hear the initial proposal from the Lowell 
Joint Education Association for a successor agreement to the 2023-2026 contract. 
 
 The November 6, 2023, Board meeting of the District will begin at 7:30 p.m. in 
the District’s Board Room located at 11019 Valley Home, Whittier, California, 90603. 
 
 Questions and/or comments should be directed to Jim Coombs, Superintendent, 
(562) 943-0211. 


